**RSS** 

Hi Menalie,

Just wanted to send you a quick note to make sure you received this email – I don't want you to miss out on this opportunity to <u>double your impact!</u> Thank you for supporting a thriving Amazon for all.

Best wishes for 2022,

Ana

----- Reply to message ------

From: Amazon Conservation <info@amazonconservation.org>

Date: Fri, Dec 31, 2021 at 8:54 AM

Subject: Quick reminder to help fight climate change in the Amazon



Dear Menalie,

As 2021 comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment to remind you how important you are to our work to keep the Amazon and all who call it home healthy and thriving.

Will you help us continue to fight the impacts of climate change? Will you support our efforts to build a sustainable future for the Amazon? **Together**, we can safeguard the future of the most important forest on our planet.

And this year, <u>your gift will be matched</u>, effectively doubling your impact in the Amazon.



Your matched gift will help protect the forest habitats of species like the greybreasted mountain toucan (Andigena hypoglauca). Photo taken at our Wayqecha conservation hub in the Peruvian Amazon.

I am grateful that you have entrusted Amazon Conservation with conserving the greatest wild forest on Earth. For more than 20 years, we have been working tirelessly on the ground to protect millions of acres of wild places, empower people to become champions for our environment, and put science and technology to work for conservation.

When you have a moment, please make your year-end tax-deductible gift to Amazon Conservation to double your impact in fighting climate change.

And when you donate by **midnight tonight**, not only will your gift be taxdeductible, but thanks to a generous supporter like you, **your gift will be worth double** for the conservation cause.

Yes, I want to double my impact for nature before midnight!

With your support, we can advance conservation programs to secure a sustainable future for the Amazon and all who call it home.

Thank you for joining us in this fight,

Ana Folhadella

--

Communications Manager 202-234-2356 info@amazonconservation.org 1012 14th St NW #625 Washington, DC 20005 www.amazonconservation.org CFC #49371









Subscribe Past Issues RSS















Copyright © 2021 Amazon Conservation Association, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>